Safeguarding update, Sept 2017

Resources

The large yellow cards (suitable for notice board display) are now available again. If any districts / Groups would like copies, I’m happy to order.

Parents Guide to Safeguarding: this new resource is due to be launched this month, so watch this space.
Anti bullying: a new set of resources is due to be launched in October, ahead of Anti-bullying week. This will take place from 13 – 17 November with a theme of ‘All different All equal’.

Sarahah: ("honesty" in Arabic) is an anonymous service for answering and sending messages. Once a user registers, they can share a chat conversation, link, or publish it publicly on the web, and anyone with that link can send anonymous messages or questions to them. The recipient has no way of knowing who the sender is.

Due to its anonymous nature, the main issue is as old as the internet – it can be used to hurt as well as support. More info and be found at:
http://tinyurl.com/y7fly3hf
Stay Safe: work has begun on two new safeguarding videos, one for Beaver Scouts and Cub Scouts and the other for Scouts and Explorer Scouts. The safeguarding department is also looking at the feasibility of a safeguarding app, but this is in the very early stages. 

Safer Internet Day will be held on Tuesday 6th February 2018 with the theme of  ‘Create, Connect and Share Respect: A better internet starts with you’; this is a call to action for every stakeholder to play their part and engage with others in a respectful way to ensure a better online experience for everyone. More info at 
https://www.saferinternetday.org.uk
Guide to online services: Insafe have published a guide to online services which aims to provide key information about some of the most popular apps, social networking sites and other platforms which are commonly used by children and young people. Just follow the link:
https://www.betterinternetforkids.eu/web/portal/onlineservices
Mandatory Safeguarding Training

The closing date for booking on to the mandatory safeguarding training for experienced leaders scheduled for Saturday 23rd September is now passed, but if you need to attend and have not applied, please email me at 

safeguarding@durhamscouts.org.uk and I’ll check availability. 
